
 
 

Welcoming the expected arrival of the Mount Rainier 

 
 
The Mount Rainier, a Weyerhaeuser vessel, is expected to arrive at the Port of Olympia's 
Marine Terminal on July 31, 2018. After loading logs it's scheduled to depart around August 8, 
2018. 
 
 
Steamship Line:  Pacific Basin 
Vessel Flag: Hong Kong 
Log Destination: China/Korea 
Board Footage: 5.8 mmbf 
Customer: Weyerhaeuser 
Stevedore: SSA  
Agent: Talon Marine Services 
Tentative Work Schedule: Day shifts (idle on Sunday) 
Tug:  Brusco Tug and Barge 
 

 


